
November 13, 2022 
 
FROM:  David M. Walton, Nominating Committee Chair, ASALH, David M. Walton 
TO:  ASALH Planning Committee and Executive Council 
 
SUBJECT: Nominating Committee Report, ASALH 
 
The Nominating Committee successfully hosted an informational session (“Join ASALH 
Leadership”) at the ASALH Conference in Montgomery, AL (September 30th 10-1140am). The 
session was designed to inform the general membership of the duties and obligations of EC 
members, as well as a vehicle to recruit candidates for the next election cycle. We received a 
handful of members interested in running for the ASALH EC class of 2026. 
 
The committee will host a two-day orientation for the EC Class of 2025: November 29, 2022, 
and December 5, 2022. Both sessions at 8pm via Zoom. 
 
Next Nominating Committee Meeting is December 5, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


